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September 3, 2014, Tomball, TX - Tomball Regional Health Foundation is proud to
announce last week that they had funded a $75,000 endowment in memory of community
healthcare and education advocate ElImer Lee Beckendorf. Mrs. Dorothy Beckendorf and family
members attended the announcement ceremony at the foundation’s offices.

The endowment will fund the cost of obtaining an Associate Degree Nursing for one student
each year at Lone Star College-Tomball. The endowment was gifted to the Lone Star College
Foundation.

Acting President Dr. Lee Ann Nutt said, “LSC-Tomball continues to be in awe of the commitment
of the Tomball Regional Health Foundation to the health of our community and to the college,”
as she attended the ceremony.

“The foundation is funding a nursing faculty position, equipment and necessary supplies for
both our nursing and pharmacy tech programs, and now this wonderful endowment to provide
all the necessary financial resources for one student each year to attend classes and earn an
Associate Degree Nursing,” she explained.

“They are a wonderful partner in assisting us with providing the necessary health care
workforce our community,” she added. Executive Director of the Lone Star College Foundation
Darcy Mingoia, also attending the ceremony, noted that the Tomball Regional Health
Foundation has already committed more than $400,000 to the healthcare programs at LSC-
Tomball. The endowment is an additional gift.

“Mr. Beckendorf was a visionary community leader that helped create both the college and the
hospital because he realized educational opportunities and a trained healthcare workforce
were essential to the growth and vitality of the Tomball community,” she said.

“This particular endowment, which will fund tuition, fees, books and equipment for one student
each year in the Associate Degree Nursing program in perpetuity, is surely one of the finest
ways to honor the memory of Mr. Beckendorf. His family was pleased and we are sure that Mr.
Beckendorf, though humbled by the gesture, would also be pleased,” she added.



- |-
GETRHD

Tomball Regional Health Foundation

About Tomball Regional Health Foundation:

Tomball Regional Health Foundation (TRHF) is the new name of the Tomball Hospital Authority
(THA). The THA was the owner and operator of the Tomball Regional Medical Center from its
founding in 1976 up until its sale in 2011. TRHF’s mission is to promote wellness and improve
health status for all residents in our communities through programs that enhance access to
health care, preventative care and health education.Please visit the new TRHF website at
www.trhfoundation.org for more information regarding the foundation.

For More Information Contact:
Marilyn Kinyo, TRHF
mkinyo@trhfoundation.org
832-559-5511
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Back row from left to right: Melinda Beckendorf Gordon, Ashlin Gordon, Charles Beckendorf,
Mary Beckendorf,

Mildred Beckendorf Powell



